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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 16, 1976

Dear Lindy:

Congratulations on your reelection
to the House of Representatives.

It is gratifying to know that your
experience and proven leadership
will be instrumental in guiding the
course of the 95th Congress.

With warm regards and best wishes,
W |
{ .

The Honorable Lindy (Mrs. Hal B
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Sincerely,






